
 
 
 
 
 
 
24.6.20 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
Here is further clarification on the latest Government update: 
 
Easing of Some Lockdown Regulations 
  
The 2m social distancing rule remains in place across all of our schools and business units. 
  
the Prime Minister stated that where it is not possible to stay two metres apart, guidance 
will allow people to keep a social distance of ‘one metre plus’. This means staying one metre 
apart, plus mitigations which reduce the risk of transmission. THIS DOES NOT CURRENTLY 
APPLY TO OUR SCHOOLS AND BUSINESS UNITS 
  
Once we are clear about the government’s expectations of schools in terms of control 
measures for re-opening in September, we will consider the social distancing requirements 
alongside our wider planning and risk assessment processes. 

 

Keep safe and well everyone, 
Mrs Christopher 
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